To Whom It May Concern,

I'm writing to let you know that I am interested in joining the Mammoth Lakes Tourism Board as the Restaurant Seat.

My name is Kirk Wallace and I am the owner and general manager at Distant Brewing. I moved to Mammoth in 2018 to join my brother in creating the brewery of our dreams. We opened just before the COVID pandemic and while that was a very scary time, I attribute our current wild success due to the problem solving and guick thinking we had to endure to keep our business and employees afloat.

My goal with Distant is to improve each and every day. I think about this business 24/7 and I feel that I've gotten our business to the point where I'm able to trust and delegate responsibilities to my staff and want to take on new challenges like joining the tourism board!

--



Kirk Wallace

Owner / General Manager - Distant Brewing 760-579-2779 | distantbeer.com kirk@distantbeer.com 568 Old Mammoth Rd. Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546